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I wish to object to the current plan. 

Of course the existing situation is truly dreadful : our UNESCO world heritage site
ruined by passing traffic.

BUT it seems to me that the Nat Highways scheme is unsatisfactory. 

It will clearly irreparably damage the wider archaeological site . The "western
cutting" is already acknowledged as severely damaging.   

It is essential you undertake a further review , taking into account the latest climate
emergency , and recognising that this ugly invasive plan satisfies no-one. 

Alan Fox




